
 

    
   

 

Our Ref: NRE/774.JCP 

24 January 2023 

 

Dear Families 

We will be holding a weekend rehearsal for Matilda! at Stowmarket High School. This will take place on Saturday, 
28th January 2023. Certain characters will be called in the morning but the whole cast will be required from 11am 
until 3pm. Although we appreciate not everyone will be able to attend, please make every effort as we have an 
external director coming in to mentor, direct and support the production.  

There will be photographs taken throughout the day for the program, please come in black, comfortable clothing, 

and looking presentable (footwear does not have to be black, but please make sure it is comfortable).  

Please ensure your child has lunch and enough to drink throughout the day as there will be no catering available.  

If you have questions please feel free to contact Miss Hewitt or Miss Rea via email a.hewitt@stowhigh.com or 

n.rea@stowhigh.com and we will be happy to help you. 

Kind Regards 

A Hewitt      N Rea       

Miss Hewitt       Miss Rea  

Teacher of History (Director)    Teacher of Drama (Director)   

 

……………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Matilda Rehearsals Saturday 28th January 2023 

Please return the reply slip to Miss Rea by Friday 20th January 2023 

 

Student’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………..            Form: …………………………………….. 

 

My child is able to attend this weekend rehearsal and I give permission for their photograph to be taken. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)   Date: ………………………………………………. 
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